Tessier, Meredith

From: Tessier, Meredith

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2024 1:20 PM

To: Boyce O'Brien; chobbs@pdi-az.com
Cc: Carr, Brad; Ruenger, Jeffrey

Subject: RE: 8-DR-2021 llume Innovation Center

Thank you Boyce-we will accept your response below as a withdraw to your DRB request..

Thank you,

Meredith Tessier, Senior Planner

From: Boyce O'Brien <bobrien@premiumpoint.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2024 12:19 PM

To: Tessier, Meredith <MTessier@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>; chobbs@pdi-az.com

Cc: Carr, Brad <bcarr@scottsdaleaz.gov>; Ruenger, Jeffrey <JRuenger@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: RE: 8-DR-2021 llume Innovation Center

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
I think we can let this one die.

Thanks,
Boyce

Please note my new email address.

BOYCE O’'BRIEN

Director of Development - AZ
Premium Point Development, LLC
4501 N. Scottsdale Road, Suite 201
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

(0): +1.602.748.8888

(C): +1.602.757.9324

From: Tessier, Meredith <MTessier@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 9:12 AM

To: Boyce O'Brien <bobrien@premiumpoint.com>; chobbs@pdi-az.com

Cc: Carr, Brad <bcarr@scottsdaleaz.gov>; Ruenger, Jeffrey <JRuenger@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: 8-DR-2021 llume Innovation Center




Good Morning Boyce and Crystal:

Please see the attached inactivity letter that pertains to 8-DR-2021-request for approval to amend the One Scottsdale
Master Environmental Design Concept Plan to allow artificial rooftop landscape and unshielded building facade lighting.
Please follow up with staff as soon as possible if you wish to proceed with a new application and fee or withdraw your
request.

Thank you,

Meredith Tessier, Senior Planner
Planning & Development Services

Use Caution: This email originated from outside our organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



